
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 2 Sports Festival at Copleston 

 

Year 2 pupils have been invited to attend a Sports Festival at Copleston High School on the 

afternoon of Tuesday 25th June. The festival will start at 1pm and so the children will need to 

have an early lunch and leave school at 12.30pm. They should return to Clifford Road around 

about home time but may be a few minutes late. Parental help will be needed to walk the children 

to Copleston and back, please indicate below if you are available, 

 

Children will need to have their P.E kit in school on this day, including suitable footwear and also 

to bring a sun-hat. We recommend all children bring a bottle of water to drink.  

 

Please return the permission slip below as soon as possible. 

 

Thank-you 

Elspeth Anderson and Ellen Scott 

 

 

Year 2 Sports Festival at Copleston 

 

 

 

I give permission for my child ________________________________ in class_______to 

attend the Year 2 Sports Festival at Copleston on 25th June. 

 

I am available to help walk the children to Copleston.    Yes / No 

 

I give permission for photographs to be taken of my child, to be used on the Copleston Sports 

website.       Yes / No 

 

 

Signed__________________________________   Date___________ 
 


